
 

 

Newsletter:  02 15 

A Message from Mrs Denham 

We sadly say goodbye to Mrs Crockford who is leaving the 

school today. She will be missed by staff and pupils. We all 

wish her well in her new venture. 

Our Christmas Extravaganza was another huge success, 

with the children singing acting and dancing so well. They 

really did us and themselves proud. We raised an amazing 

£328 from donations on the door so thank you for all your 

support. We hope you all enjoyed it as much as we did. 

Thank you to Jenny Baker for organising the music for the 

songs and Zara Spears for hairdressing, scenery and 

props. 

I want to say a huge thank you to all our staff for their hard 

work and support in arranging all the Christmas activities. 

To our wonderful PTA – they have been amazing again this 

term and raised so much money. I thank every one of them 

for all their hard work, support and energy.  

 

We wish you all a very happy Christmas and a wonderful 

New Year – 

have a very special time and we look forward to seeing the 

children back in school on 

 January 8
th
 2019!  

Notices 

Congratulations to the Badger House Group who won 

this term and may wear  non uniform on 14th January. 

Thank you to everyone who donated to the Christmas 

Jumper appeal we raised £28.00 and £42.50 for Elf 

Day on 7th December. 

  

Happy Birthday 

 

Jack Barrow  

India Teague 

 Jacob Leonard  

Ethan Bowden 

Ryan Potter 

Ezme Illingworth 

Awards 

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

20th December 2018 

01598 710337 

brattonfleming@ventrus.org.uk 
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Contact Us 

All cheques made payable to Ventrus Ltd 

 

Class Bray Cup - Cal Drew 
Class Lyn Cup -Tristan Eve 
Class Caen Cup - Finley Youssif 
Class Torridge Cup – Anakin 
Martyn 
Seal Cup- Annabelle Rowe 
Janet Coats’ Cup - Frank Gridley 
Class Bray Governors’ Badge  
Philip Bolland 
Class Lyn Governors’ Badge  
Ella Legg, Luke Webber 
Class Caen Governors’ Badge 
Willow Corriveau 
Class Torridge Governors’ Badge  
Max Mundell, Alfie Smith 
Girls’ Sports Cup – Bella Spears 
Boys’ Sports Cup – James Fyers 



PRE-SCHOOL 
What an exciting and busy week at Pre-School! We've been very festive, making lots of Christmas craft and 
talking about Christmas gifts. On Monday we sang our Christmas songs to our families and on Thursday it 
was party day where we have danced and played party games. We hope everyone has a lovely Christmas 
and look forward to seeing everyone back in January. 
Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. We accept Early Years Funding where 3/4yr 
olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We also offer the 30-hour free childcare entitlement where 
you can access an additional 15hrs funding a week. We are also an approved setting to accept 2-year-old 
funding for 2yr olds. For further information or to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 710019. 
 
BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 
We will be closed over the festive period and will return on Wednesday 9th January 2019!  Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year x 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and  
toddlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For 
further information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 
 BRATTON FLEMING ART GROUP - We return in February 2019! so pop along to The Kabin 7.30-
9pm £6 a session (no obligation to attend every week) this is a self-taught session you just turn up 
and draw. We are a friendly group of mixed ages and abilities, materials available if you would like to 
give Life Drawing a go.  Further info contact 
Louise 07758077089email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.comor join our Facebook (Bratton Flem-
ing Life Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com 
  

FRIDAY  KLUB - We return on Friday 11th January, 6pm-8pm for 7-15yrs, £1 subs, tuck shop       
available we are based at the bottom end of the Sports Club car park. 
 

Our P.T.A  
Disco 
We hope the children enjoyed the disco on Thursday.  It was great to see them all having fun. 
Thank you to everyone who helped and supplied lights and equipment. 
 
Club59 
Well done to Mrs Kellaway who won Club59 on Sat 8th December (no. 17) and Fabi Ellison who won on 
Sat 15th December (no.19). 
 
Christmas Hampers 
The draw for the Christmas Hampers was done at last night’s Extravaganza and the winners were as 
follows:  
 
1st prize Victoria Womersley 
2nd prize Sara Williams 
3rd prize Mrs Cole 
4th prize Cathy Barrow 
 
Thank you to everyone who supplied items and purchased tickets and a big thank you to Sian Kemp for 
assembling the hampers for us. 
 

Details of our next meeting will follow in the New Year. 
 
The PTA wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

tel:01598%20710019
tel:07758077089
mailto:brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.com
http://wordpress.com/


 

 

BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 
Bar meals available every Friday 5pm-9pm eat in or takeaway, also Happy Hour from 5-7pm! 
 
**SUNDAY LUNCH** available on the following Sundays:  20th January, 17th February, 10th March & 
7th April. Bar open from 11am. Lunch served between 12pm-2pm Adults £5.00 Children £2.50 Booking 
Essential please contact Annie 07855878166 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 

Friday 21st December - Bar open from 11am 

Sunday 23rd December - XMAS DRAW 8.30pm - there are squares available at £1 each in the bar, 

there is £100 cash up for grabs, a hamper, bottles, chocolates and more! 

Thursday 27th December - Bar open from 1pm - Clay Shoot @ South West Shooting School 

(further info in the club) 

Monday 31st December - New Years Eve - Playing Live 'Soulcraft' and disco 9pm till late, free en-

try, finger buffet, all families welcome. 

Sunday 20th January - Sunday Lunch - details above  

Saturday 26th January - QUIZ NIGHT 7pm prompt £5 per person includes chicken curry supper 

followed by short presentation on the 2018 cricket season. Teams 4-6. Raffle. To book a table 

please contact Annie 07855878166  All proceeds to Bratton Fleming Cricket Club 

Sunday 17th February - Sunday Lunch - details above 

Saturday 23rd February -  playing live '3 PINT RULE' 

Sunday 10th March - Sunday Lunch - details above 

Saturday 23rd March - playing live 'The Garden Club' 

Sunday 7th April - Sunday Lunch - details above 

Saturday 29th June - Bratton Fleming Village Festival and BRAT FEST (further info to follow) 

Sunday 25th August - playing live 'Bicycle Repair Man' 

Saturday 2nd November - Fireworks Night 

Saturday 21st December - playing live 'The Garden Club'  

We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Ta-

ble Tennis, Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 

5.30pm-11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open ear-

lier when sporting activities are on.  Membership prices £20 per family (with a max 2 adults any 

number of under 16s) £10 per adult, £5 per junior (under 16s) Membership runs from 1st Novem-

ber each year.  For further information pop into the club or call: 01598 710865 or An-

nie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 

THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's 
birthday parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie 
on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin)  
 

 

tel:01598%20710865
tel:07855878166
tel:07855878166

